
Students and Staff interested in participating on the Community Advisory Board should submit a letter 
of interest to Captain Eric Beatty ebeatty@richmond.edu.  The letter of interest should state why you 
are interested, or the nominated person is a good fit for the Board.  Please include student organization 
affiliations, course of study, year in school, positions held on-campus, and any other qualifying 
information. 
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